BHS PAC Meeting Minutes 1/20/22

1) Membership

Jane Mittelsteadt called meeting to order.

Members Present:

Jane Mittelstaedt, Lydia Trom, Mandy Brooks, Tammy Temkin, Marianne Schmidt,

Il) Upcoming Activities

Teacher Appreciation Coffee Break - February 10th. Frances Boyd will lead. Sign ups will go
out through the PAC volunteer email list. If you are not on this list and would like to be on it,
please contact the volunteer coordinator, Laura Roe at bozemanhighpac@gamail.com.

Will host another Staff Appreciation Luncheon in May. Discussed possibly having Firehouse
Subs cater this and having the luncheon be outdoors. Will discuss more next meeting.

lll) Prom

Prom is not a PAC event but PAC does help communicate the needs of the After Prom
committee.

Marianne made a motion to give the new After Prom committee access to the After Prom
account. Mandy Brooks seconded the motion. All members approved. The committee is
making an attempt to contact the ex treasurer of the After Prom committee (Elizabeth).

IV) Review of December Staff Luncheon -S. Cafeteria

Went very well. Olive Garden catered. Volunteers brought drinks and desserts. Olive Garden
delivered and set up. Made the event run smoothly. Staff seemed to enjoy this very much.
Definitely worth doing again!

V) Other Business
Minutes: Tammy motioned to approve minutes from December 2021; Maryann Seconded; All
members approved.

Treasurer: Marianne Schmidt presented the Treasurer's report. Balance: $9,425.27

Please submit receipts to Marianne if you need reimbursement

VI) Upcoming Meetings:
PAC meets every 3rd Thursday of each month. Adjustments are made when meetings fall on a
day when there is no school

Future Meeting Dates: 2/17, 3/24, 4/21, 5/19


mailto:bozemanhighpac@gmail.com

We will try to meet in the South Cafeteria when possible. PLEASE enter building through
main door on 11th and sign the visitor’s log in the main office. Most meetings will be at 8:45
AM but sometimes there is a time conflict for the guest speaker; in those cases, the meeting
will be held at 12:00 PM.

Next PAC Meeting: 2/17 at 8:45am

2021-2022 PAC officers:

Jane Mittelsteadt, President: janemitt@gmail.com

Mandy Brooks, Vice President: brooksfamily1@me.com

Lydia Trom, Secretary: lydia@tromfamily.com

Marianne Schmidt, Treasurer: mae.schmidt@gmail.com

Laura Roe, Volunteer Coordinator: bozemanhighpac@gmail.com



